
 

       

    
  

Ref: LHE.JCPopeneveningletter2025 
 
18th September 2025 
 
Dear Families  
 
Stowmarket High School Open Evening - Thursday 2nd October 2025– 4.30pm – 7.00pm 
 
Stowmarket High School welcomes you to attend our Open Evening which will start at 4.30pm, with 
an optional 20-minute Headteacher address at 4.45pm and 5.45pm, followed by a tour of the school. 
Please complete our form to confirm you will be attending by clicking HERE. 

 

It is important that you complete the forms to confirm your attendance and opt into one of optional 
Headteacher’s talks for health and safety compliance.  
 
All subject areas will be represented on the evening with displays of work accompanied by teaching 
staff who will be available to answer any questions, along with electronic resources and information 
available for every guest to take away with them.  
 
We are also offering small group open morning tours on the 9th & 13th of October starting at 9.30 am 
until 10.30 am please register your interest by clicking HERE 
 
Parking will be available via both the Onehouse Road entrance and the Gainsborough Road 
entrance, however, parking is limited, so it is advised to walk where possible.  
 
I hope to see you on your chosen time.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Lucie Hernandez 

 
Ms Lucie Hernandez  
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/iCq6WPq2cE
https://forms.office.com/e/xD3FtWp4xK

